
Henderson Business & Professional Women’s Club 

Meeting Minutes 
May 18, 2017 

CALL TO ORDER AND INVOCATION 

The regular meeting of the Henderson Business & Professional Women’s Club was called to order at 6:36 
pm on May 18, 2017, by President Marsha Abbott.  After the invocation by Dianne White, members 
enjoyed dinner at Maria Parham Hospital.  

Members present were Marsha Abbott, Ann Hudson, Dianne White, Donna Stearns, Michelle Evans, Kathy 
Taylor, Patti McAnally, June Blanks, and Val Short. 
 
Guests: None. 
 
MEETING PROGRAM 

Val Short performed a beautiful installation ceremony for the officers and members. 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

Minutes were received from the January 19, 2017 monthly meeting.  The minutes were approved as 
submitted. 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Donna Stearns provided the financial report.   

COMMITTEE REPORTS 

None. 

OLD BUSINESS 

None. 

NEW BUSINESS 

Donna Stearns presented President Marsha Abbott with a plaque to commemorate her presidency. 

The June meeting will consist of a planning session for the coming year and be held on June 15, 2017, at 
5:00pm.  Michelle Evans will seek a venue.  The Emporium was suggested. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS AND CORRESPONDENCE 

 No correspondence. 

 The BPW/NC Convention will be held June 23-25, in Rocky Mount. 

ADJOURNMENT AND COLLECT 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:30pm. 

Beginning Balance 03/31/2017 $2,538.83 

Deposits +96.00 

Disbursements -0.00 

Balance as of 04/28/2017 $2,634.83 


